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Class 7 went on a very wet day to Kensington Palace. This did not stop our  

enthusiasm! We took part in a very active workshop which was all about  

Princess Victoria and her life in the palace. We smelt her soaps and perfumes, 

we tried on Victorian costumes and we played with her toys. We looked round 

the palace and saw some amazing costumes and royal apartments. 

 We all had a great day out  

together! 

 We love Kensington Palace! 



  

 

 

       

The Oak Lodge Gardening Options groups are in need of the following: 

 Washable gloves  

 

Aprons  

Tools – Dutch hoes /Plastic hand tools  

Spade  

Rubber toothed rake for leaves 

Leaf grabber  

Watering cans  

Garden pump sprayer  

If you are able to donate any of these items, please send them into school via 

the bus escorts who will hand them into the school office.  

 

Thank you! 

We love having the 

chicks here, they are 

so cute and adorable! 

 By Kalum 



  

 

 

 

Oak Lodge are DAYTRIPPERS SCHOOL OF THE YEAR 2016: 

 

Check out their blog on their website! 
 

http://www.daytrippers.org.uk/about/2016-young-

ambassadors/ 

We are getting ready to perform our dance at  The Barnet Dance Festival. We 

have been working very hard. We have learnt Bollywood, Ghanaian  and Hip Hop 

dance styles. 

We cant wait to 

perform! 


